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| strongly oppose this bill. As a person with a disability, mail in voting makes it
possibe for my voice to be heard. It is difficult for me to get to places and stand in line
for significant periods. This bill would not only restrict my access to vote, but the
access of other disabled people, people who aren't able to get time off work, people
who have to care for a disabled sick loved one, or care for their children. The voices
of disabled individuals, veterans, grandparents, mothers and fathers matter. Mail in
voting is accessibility and inclusion. In-person voting is exclusion of our voices,
because we can not be there.



